All Saints Parochial Church Council Brandeston and Brandeston Parish Council

Statement of Agreement regarding Brandeston War Memorial, Woodbridge, Suffolk.
Dated 317 October 2018

Summary

In 1920 village donations resulted in the war memorial being erected in Mill Lane Chapel cemetery.
In 1984 it was moved to a more central location in All Saints churchyard at the request of the vicar.
The War Memorial Trust has registered the memorial in church ownership as a listed monument,
however we all recognise it is a community memorial.

This monument lists all those killed in conflict in the service of their country and for the 100®
Anniversary of the end of World War 1 it was extensively refurbished with funds and grants from a
variety of sources. Part of this work documented all those named on the memorial from our village

using records produced by the late Wilda Woodland. These are now held at the Wickham Market
archive centre.

Brandeston Parish Council has resolved to fund the maintenance of the memorial for the future and
both parties will work together to keep the memorial in a fit and proper state for the foreseeable
future.

It should be noted that two war graves in the chapel cemetery will be included in this agreement.

This agreement has been endorsed through meetings of both organisation and will be kept on
record

Signed on behalf of All Saints Parochial Church Council

Christopher M°Arthur
Vice- Chairman
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Signed on behalf of Brandeston Parish Council

Mary Mitson-Woods
Clerk to the Council



